


Model Outreach Letter to Governmental Entities and Nongovernmental Entities on AIHA’s Back to Work Safely Guidance Documents

Dear _________,

On behalf of AIHA, the nation’s association of occupational health and safety (OHS) science professionals and its [INSERT LOCAL SECTION NAME], we encourage your office to help us protect the public, students, school personnel, parents, workers, and businesses during the pandemic by posting at link on your website and outreach materials to our guidance documents for preventing and controlling the spread of COVID-19. The link is www.BackToWorkSafely.org.

There are 25 industry-specific guidance documents on this website, which have been downloaded more than 1 million times. Each of these documents is 100% free and provides clear, succinct, targeted recommendations for parents, students, educators, school personnel, other workers, and businesses to help reduce the transmission of COVID-19. These documents are referenced by the CDC, U.S. Occupational Health and Safety Administration (OSHA), and State reopening plans. Below is the list of guidance documents which can be found at www.BackToWorkSafely.org:

· Amateur Sports
· At-Home Service Providers
· Bar Industry
· Business Services (Banks, Notaries, Title Companies, etc.)
· Childcare Centers
· Construction
· Dental Settings
· General Office Settings
· Gyms and Workout Facilities
· Hair and Nail Salon
· Institutions of Higher Education
· Libraries
· Museums and Collecting Institutions
· Physical and Occupational Therapy, Massage Therapy and Chiropractic
· Restaurant
· Retail
· Rideshare, Taxi, Limo, and other Passenger Drivers-for-Hire
· Schools (K-12)
· Small and Medium Sports and Entertainment Venue
· Small Lodging Establishments
· Small Manufacturing, Repair and Maintenance Shops
· Street Vendors and Farmers’ Markets
· Transit Systems (Buses, Subways, and Light Rails)
· Warehouse and Logistics Industry
· Worship Services and Religious Gatherings

These documents were developed by a task force of over a dozen experienced AIHA members – OHS professionals dedicated to anticipating, recognizing, evaluating and controlling disease in the workplace, and who represent various business sectors, including government, private, higher education and consulting. The documents are “living”, which means they are kept up-to-date with the latest information and best practices for preventing the spread of COVID-19.

We hope these prove to be valuable resources for you and your constituents and reiterate our request to include a link to www.BackToWorkSafely.org on your website and in your outreach materials.

For any questions, please let me know how we can be of assistance. I can be reached at [EMAIL] or [PHONE]. For more information about AIHA and the role of OHS professionals (also known as industrial hygienists), please visit our association’s website: www.AIHA.org.

In good health,

[NAME]



